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Date: Thursday, February 20, 2020 10:06:52 AM

Please DO NOT pass this legislation.

Have you considered how many people this bill would negatively effect? What is the TRUE benefit of this
bill? How do you expect the majority of households in Oregon to be able to afford all of the increased
costs? Higher fuel rates and higher food prices will affect every single Oregonian.

The government needs to learn how to manage the money they already have and work within in that
budget, just as | do in my own household. You have already raised taxes with the CAT, how much more
do you want small businesses to suffer.

| would like more money to work with but have nobody to take from. | have to work with what | have, and
the government needs to do the same. This bill would create higher prices on EVERYTHING making my
household budget that much tighter along with my friends and neighbors.

You were elected to represent. DO YOUR JOB and HELP THE PEOPLE OF YOUR STATE... *OUR*
STATE. Say NO to CAP AND TRADE!

Casey Holliday
971-240-1231
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